
 

    
   

    

    
 

        
 

       
 

  
 

             
 

               
       

 
                 

                      
                 

                  
                  

         
                      

 
 

 
 

  
  

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

Maggie Lilith 

Monday, 18 May 2015 9:11 AM 
Finance and Administration Committee 

From:
 
Sent:
 
To:
 
Subject: Return of Queensland Worker's Rights
 

To all Committee Members.
 
From:
 
The Emerald Branch of the Australian Labor Party.
 

Re: Bill to return basic Worker’s Rights;
 

Dear members.
 

At our Branch Meeting on 14th May 2015 the following motion was passed:
 

“That the basic fundamental worker’s rights that were made unenforceable be returned. We respectfully
 
request that the Committee pass this Bill.
 

We believe this is imperative to restore confidence in our state. Never underestimate the importance of job
 
security to all and their families. Outsourcing of work is an outrage to those who can and do , do the task
 
competently. We have noticed an unhealthy instability among our friends who remain with and are working in
 
Public Service. They are hopefully looking to this change of Government to restore what they have lost. The
 
fundamental right of “Freedom of Association” also is imperative and should not be feared by any fair minded
 
employers , be they the public sector or private.
 
The claim to bring back “rights” that it will lead to job losses is ridiculous - there has already been plenty of
 
that!
 

Thankyou
 
Regards
 
Colleen Dobson
 
Secretary.Emerald Branch
 
Australian Labor Party.
 

Regards 
Colleen Dobson 

1 

LVANDE
Typewritten Text
869




